
 

 

Capital Campaign Update  
 
Campaign donors, volunteers, HNM board members, and 
staff gathered to celebrate the official close of Putting 
Families First: The Campaign for Homeless No More 
on Thursday, October 29th. 
 
The celebration was held on the Family Shelter campus 
and offered attendees a glimpse of how the needs of 
HNM families will continue to be met as capital projects 
such as the dormitory renovations get underway. 
 

 
Over $5.8 million dollars was raised through public and 
private funds in under two years to support a new 
master plan that includes the construction of a new 
education center, renovation of the Family Shelter 
dorms, renovation of administrative space and shared 
amenities at both Family Shelter and St. Lawrence 
Place, and construction of 15 units of affordable 
housing. 

 

  

Homeless No More News 
 
“You can’t beat yourself up for certain things that happened, or certain situations that you may 

find yourself in. But just always look for whatever resources, whatever support, that you can find 

in another person or in another group and just continuously…continue…to move forward.”  - 

Janette Anderson 

 

Just as COVID-19 hit our community, Janette Anderson and her two daughters found 

themselves facing eviction. After a short stay at Family Shelter, this family now calls St. 

Lawrence Place home. Ms. Anderson is positive and looking towards the future. She wants to 

begin work on her degree, pay down debt, and begin saving towards a house. 

 

Thank you for being a part of Ms. Anderson’s journey to independence! 


